Suggested Changes to SILC By-Laws:
Reasoning:  The council membership has been reduced by Governor Synder’s Executive Order (2016-11).  This has caused the SILC’s governing committees to shrink in size.  Therefore, the desired changes to move the committee structure to become advisory in nature aligns with the council’s desire to be transparent.  Advisory councils will ensure that all decisions are heard, discussed and voted upon by the council in an open meeting environment.  
Suggested Section Changes:

5.06 Executive Committee:  The officers of the Corporation shall form the Executive Committee, along with the following:


5.061 The past Chair of the Board of Directors

5.09  Finance Committee:  The Treasure of the Corporation shall form the Finance Committee, along with the following:

5.091:  Two members at-large elected by the Michigan Statewide Independent Living Council.  

5.10  Powers of the Finance Committee:  The Finance Committee shall be responsible for providing financial and governance oversight for the Michigan Statewide Independent Living Corporation.  Such oversight shall include, but not be limited to:


5.101:  Development of an annual operating budget with staff.


5.102:  Monitor adherence to budget


5.103:  Set long-range financial goals along with funding strategies to achieve.


5.104:  Present all financial goals and proposals to board of directors

5.105: Create and update policies that help ensure the assets of the organization are protected.

5.11  State Plan for Independent (SPIL) Committee:  The elected representative to the Michigan Statewide Independent Living Corporation of the Centers for Independent Living shall form the SPIL Committee, along with the following:


5.111:  Member at large elected by the Michigan Statewide Independent Living Council


5.112:  Three members determined by the Michigan Statewide Independent Living Council.  These members can be individuals who are not board of directors of the Statewide Independent Living Corporation.
5.12  Powers of the SPIL Committee:  The SPIL Committee shall be responsible for providing oversight to the Michigan Statewide Independent Living Corporation on the current status of the SPIL.  Such oversight shall include, but not be limited to:


5.121:  Development of a semi-annual report with staff to the board of directors on the status of the SPIL


5.122:   Evaluation of information received by the council for SPIL inclusion.

5.123:   Create a list of SPIL related information and recommendations for consideration by the board of directors.


5.124:   Development of a SPIL writing team.  
